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Background

● Why have the tenure self-study forms and the time-line for the tenure review 

process been changed?

○ Continuous improvement

○ State mandates

■ Title V changes now require that diversity, equity, inclusion, and accessibility standards 

be included in the tenure review process.



New Timeline
9/9/22 Tenure Self Study Form submitted to TERC (Appendix B-8a)

Weeks 1-3 TERC meets with evaluatee

Weeks 4-12 Observations and evaluations

Weeks 9-12 Student surveys

Weeks 13-16 Summary evaluation, recommendations, meet with evaluatee



The New Self-Study Form

Let’s take a look at the form!



The CIL and Professional Learning

● CIL in partnership with HR will provide ongoing professional learning

● Professional learning and training offered in person and remotely

● 1st of the month newsletters sent with trainings, resources, and strategies

● Stand alone, semester, and annual strand offerings

● DEIA trainings planned for 22-23 and aligned to content in self study form

● Instructional coaching offered to improve practice (not linked to evaluation)

● Your input is welcomed as we design our sessions and trainings!



Discussion



Thank You!

Formal Training on 9/7/22


